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Registration 
We have a few open spots in some of our 

classrooms for the 2024-25 school year. 

 

For those who are registered for our summer 

camp, watch for a packet to be sent home in May 

regarding information and special happenings 

taking place throughout the summer. 

  

Information regarding the 2024-25 school year 

will be mailed in July.  

 

 

 

 

Spring is here! 
With warmer temps arriving (hopefully 

soon), keep in mind that our mornings tend 

to be chilly. Dress your child 

appropriately. Gym shoes are required 

when playing on the playground. 

Sunglasses can sometimes be a safety 

hazard. Please do not allow your child to 

bring them to school. 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 6 thru 10 

 
 

 

School  

Physicals 

 
If your child is due for their annual 

check-up, contact the office for a 

physical form to bring with to your 

appointment. All school physicals are 

good for 2 years. 

  

Children entering Kindergarten in 

August are required to have a new 

physical before their first day of 

Kindergarten. A dental and eye exam 

is also required.  

Summer time is a great time to 

schedule these appointments.  

 

 

 

Vision & Hearing Testing-April 2 

Chick Eggs Arrive-April 24 

Spring Shows-May 18 

                  Juniors-10:30am  

 

 

 


